
m nt Kt-OW AN) EXPLAIN PSALM 23 OR PSALM 46. 

CLASS PERIODS One 

OBJECTIVE 

To enable Friends to know Jesus as Friend and Protector, and to 
discover personal meaning in the Scriptures. 

EXPLANATION 

PSALM 23: Probably the best known and best loved of all the psalms is 
Psalm 23, universally known as The Shepherd Psalm. It is at once the 
delight of childhood and the consolation of old age. It has been 
variously called The Pearl of Psalms, The Nightingale Psalm, The 
Shepherd's Song About His Shepherd, etc. Augustine noted that this 
psalm was the hymn of the martyrs. Undoubtedly more books and articles 
have been written on this psalm and more poems and hymns composed on its 
theme than on any other of the psalms. It has a message for men of 
every age. 

But it is more than The Shepherd Psalm. It paints not only the picture 
of the tender Shepherd, leading His flock to rest and feed 11in green 
pastures" "beside the still waters" and protecting them from the perils 
of the wilderness, but also the picture of the gracious Host, providing 
superabundance of food and solicitous care for His guest. The psalm 
closes with a profession of absolute confidence in Jehovah to lead His 
child lovingly through this life and to entertain him as His guest to 
the end of his days. 

The poem falls into three stanzas. The first two (vs. 1-3 and v.4) 
present the ideas of loving guidance and protection; the third (vs.5,6) 
presents the idea of hospitality provided by a host. 

Ps. 23 has no touch of nationalism. It is universal in its appeal. 
The experiences of David as a shepherd in the ruggedness of the Judean 
hills, and later as a royal host in the opulence of the Oriental court 
in the capital city, surely fitted him for writing this sweetest of 
sacred lyrics. 
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